
TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

1

School graduates visited TIIAME
Today, graduates of the secondary school №18, located in the Asaka makhalla of Mirzo-Ulugbek district of
the city of Tashkent, visited our institute. Dean of the Faculty Assoc. Sh. Narbaev acquainted students and
teachers  of  the  institute  with  our  institute.  The  excursion  of  the  school  graduates  began from the
administrative building and the Palace of Culture. Then they visited the museum of the poet Abdulla
Oripov, the information resource center of the institute. Director of the IRC M.Akhmedova acquainted the
students with the available literature and electronic resources.

Students were also introduced to the educational laboratories of buildings "D" and "E". During the visit, the
students also visited Abdulla Oripov park and the physical culture and sports complex. Then the students
of the school got acquainted with the educational building of the Faculty of Land Management, reading
rooms, classrooms, computer labs.
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